
Learners of the Week
Miss Horrocks’ Class



Florrie Hill






Mrs Sutcliffe’s Class



James Kenyon




Mrs Gallagher’s Class


Ciaran Howe




Miss Boucher’s Class



Isabel Lewis


Mrs O’Donnell’s Class


Erin Holt






Mrs Boyle & Mrs Taylor’s Class

Elena Gershlick



Mrs Moynihan’s Class


Raffi Haycock

Mrs Mills’s Class



Achena Angok

Mrs Garvani’s Class



Jessica Scully

Winning House 



MARK
Reception Stay & Play

Smarties Stay & Play is this Thursday 19th October 9.00-10.00am. Regretfully we ask that only one adult per child join us due to space restriction. 
Robot Workshop

On Tuesday 10th October, a “Robot expert” came into Years 3&4 to work with the children. The children programmed Lego using motors and some of the work they produced was fantastic! A good time was had by all.

Australia Day

Key Stage 1 had a “G’day” last Friday when they took part in Australia Day. The children dressed in fancy dress and some of the costumes were very imaginative! The children took part in lots of activities linked to Australia and had lots of fun. Thank you for your support with this.

Parents’ Afternoon/Evening

We look forward to seeing you at our first Parents’ Afternoon/Evening of the academic year this Thursday. You will receive confirmation of your appointment time tonight in your child’s journal.

Breakfast and After School Club Bookings

Bookings for next term will be available by the end of this week. Look out for the text/email notification. If you are paying by childcare vouchers please ensure that you give your booking requirements to Mrs Coleclough as soon as possible to guarantee a place.
Year 6 Application for High School

We have been asked to remind parents again that the deadline for on line applications is 31st October 2017.

Useful websites:

www.stmonicas.co.uk
www.st-gabriels.org.uk
www.bury.gov.uk
Can you help us?
We need the following items. If you are able to help, it would be much appreciated.
· Dressing up hats for reception children (in good condition).
· Girls’ tights for reception.

· We also need an outside tap in our play area. Can you offer any help?

Please contact the office with any of the above.

Cash

Whilst most of our payments are now made on-line, there are occasional circumstances where we still accept cash. Please remember that the old £1 coin is no longer legal tender. Thanks

Did you know?

We have a post box in the school foyer by the front door. If the office is closed or staff are busy, please post any items here. The box is checked regularly and is a safe way of ensuring that items are received.
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